SCHOOL UNION #122

New Sweden - Westmanland - Woodland 843 Woodland Center Road, Suite 3, Woodland, ME 04736 Tel: 498-8436 - Fax: 498-6349 www.schoolunion122.net

Donna Ekman Business Manager Karla C. Michaud Superintendent Laurie Christie Administrative Assistant

September 21, 2023

Dear Parents,

If you are a parent of a child with an Individual Education Plan (IEP), we are giving you the opportunity to participate in a parent survey through the Maine Department of Education. The parent survey consists of 14 questions and should take between 5-10 minutes to complete. The survey window is currently open and will remain open until June 15, 2024. We encourage you to take time to complete this survey. In an effort to make the process convenient there is a survey link and QR code on the school website.

Thank you in advance for your time and effort to help us better serve your child. If you should have any questions or concerns please call me at 498-8436 or Carrie St. Peter at 496-2981.

Sincerely,

Isarla C. michaud

Karla C. Michaud Superintendent of Schools

Parent Survey Link:

https://mainedoe.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_djwgnZL8wxVhV66

